
 
 

MariEMS News - May 2016 

The MariEMS (Maritime Energy Management Training Strategic Partnership) second partners 

meeting took place on the 21st and 22nd April 2016 at the project leader’s premises of SSU 

Conference Centre in Southampton. The following photographs are showing the partners meeting 

led by SSU (Captain Zakirul Bhuiyan). 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 


